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From:

Sent: 03 August 2017 09:06

To: LDF

Subject: PEEL HALL DEVELOPMENT

The company applying for planning consent on Peel Hall seem they will not accept no as an answer to
previous applications. Further development in this area is absolutely ridiculous, let alone the fact that they
seem to be applying for 1,200+ properties which is not only ridiculous but frankly quite stupid. The
existing roads and facilities in this area can hardly cope with existing residents and any further development
will probably cause gridlock and chaos. Peel Hall is the only green field area at the moment which 1s
further reason to once and for all rejecting this application. The applying company seem only interested in
monetary gain and not the welfare of existing residents. PLEASE ONCE AND FOR ALL REJECT THIS
PLANNING APPLICATION AND INFORM THE APPLICANT NOT TO REAPPLY IN ANY WAY
SHAPE OR FORM.





